EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

T Gov mse. no, 299

GOVERNOR

January 27, 2006

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Third State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the
Department of Labor and Industrial Relations’ Workforce Development Council’s 2006 Report
to the Governor, “Hawaii’s Workforce Development in 2005: Stepping Stones to 2006 as
required by Chapter 202, Hawaii Revised Statutes. I am also informing you that the report may
be viewed electronically atI http://hawaii.gov/labor/wdc/index.shtml. |

Sincerely,

v
B o /’ /7 -~
% 4{
t
LINDA LINGLE
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